
Mass Intentions 
 

Monday, June 4 

      7:30 AM  Holy Trinity………….Don Firment 

    12:00 PM  St. Joseph………..……Jerry & Pauline Westendorf 

Tuesday, June 5 

      7:30 AM  Holy Trinity………….Deluca Family  

    12:00 PM  St. Joseph……………..Philip & Edith Mercurio  

Wednesday, June 6 

      7:30 AM  Emmanuel……………Living & deceased members of  

                                                            Trick family  

    12:00 PM  St. Joseph……………..Jennie Fay  

Thursday, June 7 
      7:30 AM  Emmanuel……………Wilhelmina Dix  

    12:00 PM  St. Joseph……………..Susanna Flynn  

Friday, June 8 

      7:30 AM  Emmanuel……………Living & deceased members  

                                                            of the Mumma family 

    12:00 PM  St. Joseph……………..James & Evelyn McCarthy  

Saturday, June 9 
      7:30 AM  Emmanuel…………....Susan Simmons  

    12:00 PM  St. Joseph……………..  

      4:30 PM  St. Joseph……………..For our parishioners  

      5:15 PM  Emmanuel………….…For our parishioners  

Sunday, June 10 

      8:30 AM  Holy Trinity…………..Louise Vulgamore  

    10:00 AM  St. Joseph…………......Matthew (Bud) McCarthy  

    10:30 AM  Emmanuel…………….Frank Murray  

    11:30 AM  Holy Trinity…………..For our parishioners  

 

 

Next Week’s Readings:    
Gn 3:9-15; Ps 130:1-8; 2 Cor 4:13 - 5:1; Mk 3:20-35 

 

 

Confessions Schedule 

Emmanuel:      Saturday  4:00-5:00 PM,  Sunday:  10:00 AM 

Holy Trinity:   Sunday:  8:00 AM 

St. Joseph:       Monday-Saturday 11:30 AM;  Saturday:  4:00 PM  

Emmanuel Church 1837 St. Joseph Church 1847 Holy Trinity Church  1861 

 Emmanuel Church 
149 Franklin St. - 45402 

Office: 937-228-2013 

Web Site: www.emmanuelcatholic.com 

E-mail: parishoffice@emmanuelcatholic.com 
Deacon Rusty Baldwin 

Br. Matt Schaefer, C.PP.S. DRE & Bookkeeper 

Mary Beemsterboer, Secretary 

Dennis Pyles, Maintenance 

Gary Geisel, Music Director 

 

Holy Trinity Church 
272 Bainbridge St.  - 45402 

Office:  937-228-1223 

Web Site: www.holytrinitydayton.org 

E-mail: ht_busmgr@sbcglobal.net 
Deacon Michael Leo 

Judith L Trick, Business Manager 

Marina Dodaro, Secretary 

Jan Reed, Pastoral Associate 

Thomas Aldridge, Music Director 

 

Saint Joseph Church 
411 East Second St. - 45402  

Office: 937-228-9272 

Web Site:  www.stjosephdayton.org 

E-mail: stjosephday@sbcglobal.net 
Rita Zimmerman, Business Manager 

Bill Baron, Maintenance  

Bradley Wilson, Music Director 
 

Miraculous Medal Novena with Adoration and  

Benediction at Emmanuel on Tuesdays 7:00 PM  
 

Anointing of the Sick the first weekend of the month. 
 

To Register for any parish please contact the parish office 
 

For Baptisms , Weddings or Ministry to the Homebound 
please contact your parish office. 

Downtown Dayton Catholic Parishes 
 June 3, 2018 

The Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ 
Pastor:  Fr. Angelo Anthony, C.PP.S. 

Parochial Vicar:  Fr. Ken Pleiman, C.PP.S. 

Pastoral Associate: Deacon Matthew Keller, C.PP.S.  

Served by the Missionaries of the Precious Blood 

www.cpps-preciousblood.org  

http://www.emmanuelcatholic.com
http://www.holytrinitydayton.org
http://www.stjosephdayton.org
http://www.cpps-preciousblood.org


 PASTOR’S PEN 
 

In the children’s book Alice in Wonderland, Alice asks the cat for 

directions. "Would you tell me, please, which way I ought to go 

from here?" "That depends a good deal on where you want to get 

to," said the cat. "I don’t much care where," said Alice. "Then it 

doesn’t matter which way you go," said the cat. In a sense the cat is 

telling Alice, if you don’t know where you are going any road will 

take you there. 

 

This is an important message for us as we live in a world that resists 

acceptance of truth; that there are foundational principals to life 

which have been given to us by God to help us on our journey to 

heaven. One such example would be the 10 Commandments which 

are the context for our First Reading today. God revealed himself  

to this group of slaves he freed from Egypt and gave them a new 

identity as God’s chosen people. He was leading them through the 

desert to the promise land. The people agreed to do all that the Lord 

had told them. To ritualize this covenant Moses takes half the blood 

from the animal sacrifice and splashed it on the altar, the other half 

was sprinkled on the people.  

 

Why would he use blood to seal the covenant? Just for a moment, 

let’s put ourselves in the mind of the Israelite people. For them 

Blood was seen as containing the very essence of life. When blood 

stayed within the body the creature lived. When blood was shed  

and flowed outside the body the creature died. So, in their thinking, 

blood contained the very essence of life and therefore was a  

powerful means of communication between two unequal worlds, 

heaven and earth. By using blood they fashioned a bridge uniting 

themselves with God, the giver of life.   

 

Throughout history, when the people of God wandered off course  

in their journey of life God would send the prophets to point the 

way.  In the fullness of time God sent his Son, Jesus to teach us how 

to live. Breaking the cycle of violence, Jesus offered himself as the 

altar and the lamb of sacrifice, the victim and the victor. He gave us 

his Body and Blood as the new and eternal covenant. His victory 

over sin and death opened the door to eternal life for all who  

believe.   

 

In our journey of life, it is important that we remember where we  

are going because there are many temptations and distractions that 

are working to steer us away from our heavenly homeland. The 

Feast of the Body and Blood of Christ was instituted in the year 

1264 by Pope Urban IV to strengthen our belief in the Real Presence 

of Christ in the Eucharist. We believe that through the words of  

consecration and the power of the Holy Spirit, the bread and wine 

offered at Mass become the true body and blood of Jesus Christ.     

 

In your journey of life if you don’t know where you are going then  

a happy meal of a hamburger and fries is good enough for you. But 

if you desire everlasting life and a heart that gives unconditional 

love then it is essential that you come to the table of the Lord to be 

nourished with the Body and Blood of Jesus Christ. This awesome 

gift we receive is food from heaven nourishing us today.     

     

By receiving the Body and Blood of Jesus we are to become what 

we receive! Just as Christ poured out his life blood in loving service 

we must do the same. The Precious Blood of Jesus reminds us that 

God has made ALL life precious. When we allow our hearts to be 

steeped in the Precious Blood of Jesus we can begin to see God’s 

presence in each person we meet. Indeed, we know where we are 

going and so we must remain connected to Jesus who is the way, the 

truth and the life.  

 REGION ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

Deacon Matthew Keller will be ordained to the Priesthood on 

Saturday, June 9th at his home parish in Maria Stein, Ohio. The 

prayer of consecration the bishop offers at the time of ordination 

alludes to Aaron and the seventy elders called by Moses as Old 

Testament figures that prefigure the presbyters (priests) who 

will work as coworkers of the bishop. The prayer is directed to 

the Father, who by the power of the Holy Spirit provides for the 

various forms of ministry within the Church of Christ. After 

speaking of the various forms of ministry exercised within the 

Church, it states that the priests are those who assist the apostles 

in making Christ present in the Church today. It asks for the 

spirit of holiness for the new priests so that they may help to 

sanctify God’s people. It also asks that they may be configured 

to Christ the priest and spotless victim. Please join us in praying 

for Deacon Matt as he prepares to become a Priest of the 

Church.  

 

Formed Pick of the Week: Presence: The Mystery of the 

Eucharist.  Explore the mystery of God’s love expressed in the 

Eucharist with this new original series by Augustine Institute 

Studios. World renowned presenters unveil the truth and beauty 

behind the “source and summit” of the Christian life, from its 

origins in Sacred Scripture, to its profound role in the life of the 

Church and its members. To access the FORMED website, go to 

Formed.org and login using our parish code: FZ4VY9 (All up-

per-case letters). 

 

Dayton Council 500 Knights of Columbus Steak Fry 

Please join us on June 8th from 6-8 PM for an 8 oz. New York 

steak dinner consisting of a baked potato, salad, dressing, green 

beans, corn, pastries and coffee for $10 plus a donation of a can 

or food item for the STVDP Emmanuel food pantry. Desert/

pastry donations are greatly appreciated. 50/50 Raffle. Please 

RSVP your steak dinner order to Larry Clark, 937-470-3594 by 

Monday, June 4th. Thanks for your support.   

Prayer of St. Thomas Aquinas after Communion 
 

I thank You, Lord, Almighty Father, Everlasting God, for  

having been pleased, through no merit of mine, but of Your 

great mercy alone, to feed me, a sinner, and Your unworthy 

servant, with the precious Body and Blood of Your Son, our 

Lord Jesus Christ. I pray that this Holy Communion may not  

be for my judgment and condemnation, but for my pardon and 

salvation. Let this Holy Communion be to me an armor of faith 

and a shield of good will, a cleansing of all vices, and a rooting 

out of all evil desires. May it increase love and patience,  

humility and obedience, and all virtues. May it be a firm  

defense against the evil designs of all my visible and invisible 

enemies, a perfect quieting of all the desires of soul and body. 

May this Holy Communion bring about a perfect union with 

You, the one true God, and at last enable me to reach eternal 

bliss when You will call me. I pray that You bring me, a sinner, 

to the indescribable Feast where You, with Your Son and the 

Holy Spirit, are to Your saints true light, full blessedness,  

everlasting joy, and perfect happiness.  

Through the same Christ our Lord. Amen. 

Formed.org


  

 

Prayer List 

Daniel Branch               Nancy Glazier               Mike McDonald Sr.          

Kathy           George Hendrix             Patrick McDonald            

Lawrence Case              Joan Hicks                    Tyler Pich 

Bernard Chachula         Betty Kleinhenz             Randy Rosenthal  

 

Spring Musical—John Paul's Troupe (JPT) will present the fun 

musical Hello, Dolly on June 7, 8, & 9 at 7pm in the Wright 

Brothers School Auditorium, 1361 Huffman Ave, Dayton. Tickets 

will be available at the door for $10/adult, $5/student or senior, and 

$25/family pass. The theater is air-conditioned and handicap 

accessible. JPT is a high school drama group for the homeschool 

students who attend Immaculate HEART co-op at Emmanuel. For 

more information, please contact john.pauls.troupe@gmail.com. 

 

There will be a special blessing for high school and college 

graduates at the 10:30 a.m. Mass on June 10. A parish reception 

will follow in the basement to congratulate our graduates. If you 

would like your graduate to be listed in the bulletin, contact Mary 

Izor at mizor@hotmail.com or call 866-6032. Please include school 

and degree completed. 

 

Emmanuel parish's annual Vacation Bible School will be held 

the week of June 25 to the 29th and is open to Children ages 4 to 

11. This year's Vacation Bible School is titled "A Radical Ride on 

the Wings of Prayer". Get onboard Cat.Chat Airlines and take off 

on a Radical Ride around the world with Amazing Angels and 

Super Saints. Buckle up as you prepare to soar through awesome 

lessons about prayer and how to put it into action. Registration 

forms are due by June 16th and are available in the back of church 

and on the parish website, www.emmanuelcatholic.com. 

 

We are in need of volunteers to help clean the church. Cleaning 

takes place on Monday & Friday mornings after the 7:30am Mass 

and usually finishes around 10:30am. Please consider donating 

some of your time to help our small volunteer crew with this task. 

We appreciate any time you have to help. Please call the church 

office for more details, 937-228-2013. 

 

Building the Domestic Church Series is available  

in the back of church. This series offers booklets on many topics 

including parenting, fatherhood and family prayer life, as well as 

two of  St. John Paul II’s messages for the family. Donated by our 

Knights of Columbus council 500. When you see a Knight say 

thank-you!   

 

 

 

Thanks be to God who certainly blessed us with a magnificent day 

for our Trinity Sunday celebration. We are extremely grateful for the 

beautiful liturgy and our First Communicants. In addition, thank you 

to Billie Jones for cooking the pig, Norm Essman, our grill master; 

Amy Wiedeman the beer meister, John Harrelson for the soda, Robyn 

Essman for handling the raffle, Tracy Walsh for providing 

entertainment for the kids, Barb Gilbert for her organizational skills 

and her kitchen crew. And last, but certainly not least – the set up and 

tear down crew for their very efficient and quick work! 

   Congratulations to Greg and Jean Wartinger, winners of the first 

prize of $2040 and the Rohde family, winners of the second prize of 

$506. Thanks to all who bought or sold their raffle chances and all 

who came to celebrate our feast day with us. 

 

Our Kroger Community Rewards for the past quarter is $321. 

Imagine what this total could be if more parishioners were involved in 

this program. It in no way affects your gas points or coupon use. 

Want to join up?? Now is your opportunity to help out –Simply go 

online to krogercommunityrewards.com and have your Kroger Plus 

card in hand. Follow the instructions and use our organization’s 

number – 82918. If you have any trouble registering, please call 1-

866-221-4141. Thank you for your participation. 

  

Youth Servers are Needed: Young people who have made their First 

Communion up to college age are very welcome to become altar 

servers for our Sunday liturgies. If your child is interested, please call 

Judi at the parish office. 

 

Thanks to all who are participating in our recycling program here at 

Holy Trinity. Drop catalogs, magazines, newspapers, junk mail, office 

paper, fax paper, notebooks, folders and cardboard in the green and 

yellow dumpsters at the end of Bainbridge. 

 

Calling All Crafters! Mark your calendar for Monday August 20 – 

this is the day we will start working on crafts for our Annual Holiday 

Bazaar. Gather your ideas for crafts that we can make and bring them 

to our first gathering. We meet in the kitchen at Trinity Center each 

Monday evening from 4:30 to 7:30 p.m. The more the merrier! You 

say you are not crafty, no worries we will find simple things for you 

to do to help complete projects. We hope to see you! This opportunity 

is open to both men and women! 

 

Help is Needed: Our Bereavement Committee could use a few more 

participants. Duties could include helping plan the liturgy, assisting at 

the funeral Mass greeting and handing out programs or assisting with 

a luncheon following the funeral. Call Jan Reed at the parish office – 

228-1223. 

EMMANUEL CHURCH HOLY TRINITY CHURCH 

Generous Contributions for May 27, 2018 
 

Weekend Offertory:                   Budget    Collection 

                                              $  7,920.00           $5,976.00 

St. Vincent DePaul    $     597.60   

YTD excess or (deficit):       $35,312.00 
 

Many thanks for the generous spirit of our parishioners.  

Frs. Angelo and Ken 

Generous Contributions for May 27, 2018 
 

Weekend Offertory:                   Budget        Collection 

                                               $  6,100.00               $3357.00 

YTD excess or (deficit):        $30,579.26 
 

Many thanks for the generous spirit of our parishioners.  

Frs. Angelo and Ken 

Holy Trinity Church 

mailto:john.pauls.troupe@gmail.com
mailto:mizor@hotmail.com
http://www.emmanuelcatholic.com/
krogercommunityrewards.com


 

 
 

The Naim June 11, meeting is a Lasagna dinner at a farm location. 

The gathering will feature a Christmas tree with tags for items 

benefiting St. Vincent de Paul, to be returned at the July 9, brunch. 

On June 24, Naim will attend the 9AM Mass at St. Charles, followed 

by brunch at the Station House Restaurant. Want to know more about 

the organization for widowed Catholics, contact Rosanne Behrman  at 

937-648-7126. 

 

Miami Valley Catholic Singles – We are joining Miamisburg for the 

Bicentennial celebration June 23. Meet at Our Lady of Good Hope for 

4:30 Mass with dinner following at Bullwinkle’s and fireworks at 

9:45pm. Questions – call Noreen Wendeln at 937-492-4449. 
 

CJ Eagle Summer Camps 

Make New Friends - Discover Hidden Talents 

Registration is now open for plenty of great activities all summer 

long. Favorite sports plus STEMM, musical theatre and writing 

camps are all there — shoot hoops, score goals, sing from center 

stage, bring science projects to life, and read original stories to new 

friends! Camps are led by CJ coaches and educators. Find camp 

adventures at cjeagles.org. 
 

Reception Desk Administrator job opening 
St. Francis of Assisi Parish in Centerville is accepting applications for 

a Reception Desk Administrator. A job description and application 

can be found at http://sfacc.org/documents/. Please provide a cover-

letter, resume, and completed employment application to Deacon 

Chris Rauch, Business Manager, St. Francis of Assisi Church, 6245 

Wilmington Pike or email documents to Deacon Rauch at:  

crauch@sfacc.org. Application deadline is noon, Friday, June 8.  

 

The Dayton Men's Basketball Team will be hosting its annual 

Summer Boys Basketball Camps during June & July! The new 

coaching staff is excited to interact with the Dayton Community 

during the various camps! Different camps are open for boys of 

almost all ages! To get a list of camps, dates available, and to register 

for the camps please email CoachAnthonyGrant@gmail.com or call 

(937) 229-4421. We look forward to seeing you during our camps!  

 
  

Join us for Coffee and Donuts next Sunday following the 10:00 a.m. 

Mass in the school cafeteria. All are welcome.  

 

Join us on June 30th following the 4:30 Mass for a potluck dinner to 

welcome our newly ordained associate pastor Fr. Matt Keller. Please 

bring a covered dish to share, the parish will provide the chicken. If 

you want to drop off items prior to Mass please do so before 4:15. No 

one will be in the school from 4:15 until after Mass.  

 

Little Sisters of the Poor offer Thanks!  We received a letter from 

Sr. Mary Sylvia, Superior of the Little Sisters of the Poor, thanking 

all the parishioners for their generous Palm Sunday donations totaling 

$2,922.00 in support of the mission and ministry of their 

congregation. The Sisters pledge to remember all our parishioners and 

your intentions in their prayers.  

  Demeter IT, LLC     Adam Demeter, Parishioner 
                 

Computer/Laptop fixes and installs, Virus removal                              

Smart Home Device set-up       

 937-902-0476   
       myitguy@demeter-it.com            demeter-it.com 

 
STEFAN NEUMEISTER 

CELL 937-608-1481 

 
   The Enterprise Roofing & Sheet Metal Co. 

   1021-25 Irving Avenue, Dayton, Ohio 45419 
 

   Phone 937-298-8664   Fax 937-298-4516 

    sneumeister@enterpriserfg.com 
 

COMMERCIAL—INDUSTRIAL—RESIDENTIAL 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Your Ad Here 

 

Jeff Henehan 
 

293-9693 

Please keep the following people in your prayers. Call the 
rectory if  you would like to be added to the prayer list.   

 

Christine Durr              Sharon Wenzel         Karen Thomas 

Brenda Magnum          Jean Sichman           Tony Riggs 

Vanessa Padgett                                                   

   Pray for the Men and Women Serving in the Military           

Rebekka Anders               Cody Landers           David Musgrove 

Michael Borgert               Greg Marcus            Anthony Pelfrey 

Nick Borton                     Alex McGarvey        Jessica Pruitt 

Kelli Anne Cartuyvelles  Zachary McIntyre     Susan Varmuza  

Gary Eilers                       Matthew Melvin       Justin Williams   

Morgan Konsdorf            Tim Melvin            

Area Activities  

Generous Contributions for May 27, 2018 
 

Weekend Offertory:                Collection 

                                                 $6556.00 

Charity:         $  111.00 
 

Many thanks for the generous spirit of our parishioners.  

Frs. Angelo and Ken 

 ST. JOSEPH CHURCH 

 

  Attorney Diane Kappeler DePascale 

  OSBA bd certified Specialist in Family Law 

  120 W. 2nd St. – Suite 1406, Dayton, OH 

  Settlement Negotiations, Trial &/or Appeal 

  (937) 223–0966 www.DePascaleLaw.com 

 

 

Bainbridge Hall (Affordable Excellence) 
267 Bainbridge St., Dayton, OH 45402-2208 

Banquets, Receptions, Business Meetings 

(937) 224-8566  www.bainbridgehall.org 

R. Jason Howard, Attorney At Law 

Wills, Trusts, Estates, Probate, 

Real Estate & Small Business 

Parishioner      Phone: 937-262-7600 

                          Web: www.howardlawoffices.com 

cjeagles.org
http://sfacc.org/documents/
mailto:crauch@sfacc.org
mailto:CoachAnthonyGrant@gmail.com
mailto:myitguy@demeter-it.com
demeter-it.com
mailto:snewmeister@enterpriserfg.com
mailto:www.DePascaleLaw.com
http://www.bainbridgehall.org

